



Mr & Mrs J Underhill Housemaster & Housemistress St Oswald's Email: st.oswalds@ellesmere.com Mr D J Morgan Housemaster St Bede's Email: jonny.morgan@ellesmere.com

Mr J J Baggaley Housemaster St Luke's

Email: james.baggaley@ellesmere.com

8th May 2019

Dear Parent,

We wish to invite you to the Sixth Form Saints Houses' 'Wine and Nibbles' Evening on Friday 24th May from 5:30pm to 7:30pm on Derry Quad Lawn (near the Library).

The event is a great chance to see your son or daughter's tutor, catch up with other House staff and meet other parents whilst sharing a glass or two of wine. In the past it has been a well-attended evening and has proved to be a relaxing, informal way to end a busy Half Term of study and revision.

Please let me know if you will be attending and if you wish to bring any other family members or friends so we know how many to cater for. Please, however, do not worry if you can't attend - but nil responses are appreciated. Replies should be emailed to jenna.underhill@ellesmere.com by 17th May 2019.

Best wishes,

Mrs Jenna Underhill Mr Jim Underhill Mr Jonny Morgan Mr James Baggaley

Jena Underhill James Martin Mr DJ Rocan

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com